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TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

 

FROM: Chairman Shingleton and Members of the Legislative and Intergovernmental Affairs 

Committee 

 

DATE: December 17, 2019 

 

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT TO THE CITY PLAN COMMISSION (ALTERNATE) 

 

Per guidelines reflected in the new Fort Worth Administrative Regulation, Nomination of At-Large 

Members for Certain Boards, Commissions and Committees, Section 5.0 – Procedures, the 

following appointments are provided for your consideration: 

 

Mr. Cesar Ortiz, Alternate (term to expire October 1, 2021) 

 

The application and resume as appropriate are attached as a matter of information and the original 

copies will be maintained in the City Secretary’s Office. 

 

NOTE:  This appointment would be for consideration by the Legislative and Intergovernmental 

Affairs Committee at their next regularly scheduled meeting, February 4, 2020.  However, due to 

City Plan Commission quorum issues staff is asking that this be considered by the entire Council 

directly at their December 17, 2019, Council meeting.   

 


